June 6, 2018






Supervisor Keding
8500 Boston State Road

Boston, N.Y.   14025

Dear Supervisor Keding:

The Planning Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, June 12, 2018 is being cancelled due to the lack of agenda items.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is Tuesday, July 10, 2018, at 7:30 P.M. in the Planning Board room.
No summer schedule has been set for Planning Board.






Very truly yours,







Paul Ziarnowski






Chairman
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